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From: 	 Rebecca Sydney <bextermaui@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, September 07, 2020 10:36 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 

Subject: 	 No pesticides/herbicides please 

Aloha 

My name is Rebecca Sydney of Olinda Road, Maui. 

I am testifying in support of 

No Pesticides on Maui!!! 

It is the 21st century and Maui is still poisoning the land, water, air and life forms. Why? Please stop using pesticides and 

herbicides along roads, playgrounds and parks. Not only are these chemicals harmful to the environment but they cause 

harm to human health. 

I'm sure you've seen on TV or social media the lawsuits against chemical companies and the billions in settlements to 

families who lost a loved one to cancer! Please don't participate in such evil. 

I personally have sent binders of scientific studies, lawsuit articles and contamination reports to Public Works, the Mayor 

and Dept. of Health regarding the use of Roundup along roads, parks and schools. And that was just for 1 chemical. 

If you want Maui to be safe - please stop using harmful chemicals. It is madness. 

Thank you for doing what is right. 

Rebecca Sydney 

980 Olinda Road 

Makawao, HI 96768 

808-264-3685 

Sent from my iPhone 
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